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Boil Water Advisory for Wheatley & Tilbury Distribution Systems has 
been rescinded 

 
The Boil Water Advisory issued May 13, 2024 to all consumers of the Wheatley and Tilbury 
Municipal Water Distribution Systems, including the following, is no longer in effect: 
 

• Mint Waterline Association 
• D&O Waterline Association  
• 3rd Concession Waterline Association  
• 3rd & 4th Concession Waterline Association  
• KOA Waterline Association  
• Cedar Inn Water Line Association  
• Richardson Sideroad Waterline Association  
• Tecumseh Waterline Association  
• Tilbury Townline Waterline Association  
• Leamington (Wheatley DS)  

 
CK Public Health has received consecutive sets of satisfactory water sample test results. 

Based on these results, Acting Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Shanker Nesathurai has 
rescinded the boil water advisory. 
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